
April 1, 1968

  
  

  

Mr. William Gorham
Assistant Secretary
Department of

ogram Coordination

h, Education and Weldare

Dear Bill:

Dave Bazelon and I caught sight of you bicycling to work along the Botomac
Thursday morning, but that was no place to greet you again.

I did just want to say how much I enjoyed meeting and talking with you, and

that I would greatly appreciate it if you can find the time to come out to
Stanford as I mentioned to you earlier.

Thank you also for the documentary material that you sent me. I notice so

far it is all labbled 1966, and I am eager to get to reaé it before the
final 1967 and 1968 outputs come in too.

Sincerely youra,

Joshua Lederberg

Professor of Genetics
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